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Ethnographic Encounters Mini-Issue: Dissertation Pieces 
 

Happy summer to all of you! We hope everyone had a great summer semester and is now 
enjoying their well-deserved holiday. Before this year’s editorial team officially concludes its 
term, we would like to introduce you to our mini-issue. 
 
Before the end of the semester, we called upon all final year students to submit short pieces 
about their dissertations – whether that was their abstracts, extracts from their fieldwork 
notes or pictures they took whilst during research. We are pleased to publish ten pieces that 
we hope will give our readers a flavour of the breadth of dissertation topics 4th year students 
researched and wrote on. We certainly enjoyed reading about the fantastic ethnographic 
work our authors have pursued and we hope you will too. Congratulations to all of our 
contributing authors!  
 
We would also like to thank the graduating members of our editorial team for their efforts 
and dedication. We have been working on a few changes and improvements for the journal 
over the last year, some of which we unfortunately were not able to fully implement yet. 
However, we hope that the incoming editorial team will be able to benefit from and build on 
our work in the coming year.  
 
On that note, we would like to introduce you to our new editors-in-chief for 2018/19: Rikke 
Nedergaard and Luke McGinty. We wish you, and your new editorial team, all the best for the 
upcoming year and a lot of fun with Ethnographic Encounters! 
 
Bao-Chau Pham and Dylan Howel 
Editors-in-Chief 
 
 
 

Editors-in-Chief 
Bao-Chau Pham and Dylan Howel 

 
Editors 

Ali Huntley, Jackie Ashkin, Luke McGinty, Rikke Nedergaard 
 

OJS Support 
Kyle Brady and Jackie Proven 

 
With special thanks to the University of St Andrews’ Department of Social Anthropoloy 


